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This Valentine's season, show some love where it truly matters by putting your HEART into rural 
healthcare. Did you know your Georgia state income taxes can help provide essential care to rural 
communities, including those served by Elbert Memorial Hospital? Through the Georgia HEART Hospital 
Program, you can Help Enhance Access to Rural Treatment by directing your state tax dollars to support 
our hospital's mission. 
 
Give from the HEART: How Your Tax Dollars Make an Impact 
Georgia is the only state that empowers its residents to transform tax payments into direct support for 
rural healthcare. Contributions through the HEART program have significantly strengthened our ability 
to deliver critical services, ensuring high-quality care remains available to those who need it most. Your 
participation helps us build a healthier, stronger Georgia. 
 
Through HEART, all Georgia taxpayers have the chance to choose where their tax dollars go, with 100% 
of the contribution qualifying as a state income tax credit, up to these limits (January 1 to June 30):  

• Individual Filer: up to $5,000 
• Married Filing Separately: up to $5,000 
• Married Filing Jointly: up to $10,000 

 
Show Your HEART 
Apply for the 2025 Tax Credit Today! It's time to reserve your spot for the 2025 tax year. Our hospital 
greatly depends on these funds, and with your support, we can continue delivering top-tier healthcare to 
our community. Credits are awarded on a first come, first-served basis, so don't wait! Completing the 
HEART tax credit application takes less than a minute, and the Georgia HEART team will handle the rest 
from submitting your application to the Georgia Department of Revenue to providing your tax receipt 
after your contribution is made. 
 
To apply or learn more, visit https: // mhcare.net/georgia-heart or contact the Georgia HEART team at 
Elbert Memorial Hospital, Rachel McCall at 706213-2558 or rmccall@emhcare.net. 
 
This Valentine 's season, put your HEART where it matters most. Help us keep rural healthcare strong!  
 
Rachel McCall is the Executive Director of Elbert Memorial Hospital Foundation in charge of Marketing 
and Patient Experience. 
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